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Forest Plan Comment Period Ends August 7 
 
The Bitterroot, Flathead and Lolo National Forests released their Proposed Land Management 

Plans for a 90-day comment period on May 5, 2006.  This 90-day period concludes on Monday 

August 7, 2006.  The public is strongly encouraged to comment in writing by this date.  Written 

comments postmarked by August 7 will be included in the official record and considered in 

development of Final Land Management Plans. The Proposed Plans and accompanying maps are 

available at www.fs.fed.us/r1/wmpz.  Written comments on the proposed plans should be 

submitted to: 

   Proposed Land Management Plan 
   Bitterroot National Forest 
   1801 N. First Street 
   Hamilton, MT  59840 
 

or e-mailed to:  wmpz@fs.fed.us 
    

 
Following release of the Final Land Management Plans, the public will have 30 days to object to 

the Final Plans.  Any person or organization who participates in the planning process, through 

submission of substantive written comments, may object to the revised Final Plans.  For further 

questions contact Claudia Narcisco at 406-329-3802, or email wmpz@fs.fed.us 
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